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Communications 

Overflow parking now available at Rankin Inlet Airport 

Start Date: November 2, 2022 
End Date: November 30, 2022 
Rankin Inlet, Nunavut                            30 sec 
 
The Department of Economic Development and Transportation (EDT) is advising 
residents and travellers to or from Rankin Inlet that overflow parking is now available at 
the airport, and that traffic is no longer limited to drop-off and pick-up.  

All travellers departing from or arriving at the airport are asked to follow signage to the 
overflow parking area.  

The Department of EDT thanks the public for their patience and co-operation during this 
expansion project. 
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